
The IRC was busy trying to keep up with the many requests for 
group information and new group packets and starting new 
groups.  We did send out a new group information and help a new 
group start in Belgium.  Found out our package was sent back 
from Romania and sent out again to the correct address.  The 
contact did receive it and was exited about starting the new 
group.

During the month, I was asked to present a motion in Florida for 
Argentina.  They wanted to increase their allocated trustees from 
two to four.  They have met the requirements and the item is on 
the agenda which I will be happy to present at the meeting.  Along 
with their letter from their intergoup.

Looking forward to what September will bring.  I would also like to 
thank the members of the IRC who have helped assist me this 
month.

Ara H
IRC chair.


